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Declaration of the Director of the Holy See Press Office, Greg Burke

The Holy Father Francis is following with affection and emotion the situation of little Charlie Gard and expresses
his closeness to his parents. He prays for them, in the hope that their wish to accompany and care for their child
until the end is not neglected.


